
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We trust that you and your family are safe and well. 
 
We are now planning and organising our student transport services to support the new academic term 
for September/October 2021. We are really looking forward to welcome all students back on the bus. 
 
Our focus every day is to ensure that the robust safety protocols that we introduced are maintained for 
students, the educations teams and our employees. We are pleased to inform you that 100% of our 
employees have been vaccinated, this is 3200+ employees. 
 
As we close out this term and begin working towards the new academic term, we would like to assure 
you that we will continue to place the education community's health and safety at the forefront of 
everything we do.  
 
With the current reduced bus seating capacity restrictions in place, we strongly recommend that you 
register now for your child’s bus place as soon as possible. This will ensure that you avoid any 
disappointment and will have your place secure. 
 
The registration process will apply to all existing student bus users and new users. 
 
Please note thatto be able to use the school bus service fromSeptember 2021 it is important to:  

• Register; 
• Accept our Terms & Conditions, Bus Behaviour Code and Undertaking for Covid – 19; 
• Clear any outstanding fees of previous years, if applicable; 
• Pay one-term bus fees (Oct - Dec’ 2021). 

 
If you wish to register your child for the bus service, please confirm by clicking on the link below and 
provide the information required to ensure that we can confirm your route and collection point. 
 

ST. MARY`S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 
 
Please complete the registration process by no later than 22nd SEPT. 2021 to confirm your child’s seat on 
the bus and to receive a new student bus ID. Please understand that if you do not register, either as an 
existing customer or new customer, then we may not be able to provide our services to you. 
 
We would like to thank you for considering our services and registering with us, and we look forward to 
a Safe, Timely, Smart year ahead. 
 
If you require any further support,please contact your school transport representative. 
 
 
Best regards and stay safe, 
 
STS Team 

https://epay.schooltransportservices.com/TransportRegistration/OnlineReg_new.aspx?header=2Y7MkKY15RE=&reqType=tr&bsu=ri76AkpjlQI=&AspxAutoDetectCookieSupport=1

